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April 15, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Stakeholders: 
 
As mentioned earlier things change from hour-to-hour, sometimes by the half-
hour.  With that said, we are holding off on sending out a template to reach out to 
your legislators with.  The advocacy groups are currently working hard behind the 
scenes.  If outreach becomes necessary, look for word from us in the coming days.  
 
Thanks for being a part of our discussion this evening.  As previously mentioned, 
our most urgent needs are N95 masks and gowns.   
 
We also continue to need:  

• Cleaning Supplies  
• Antibacterial Soap  
• Disinfectant Sprays  
• Toilet Paper  
• Paper Towels or Microfiber Cloths  

 
Thank you,  

 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
       


